COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG PA  17105-3265
IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO OUR FILE

Secretary

717-772-7777

June 2, 2014
A-2014-2424399
JAMES C MCDONNELL, COO
AVALON ENERGY SERVICES LLC

5507 LAMBETH ROAD

BETHESDA MD 20814

Dear James C. McDonnell:

On June 2, 2014, we received your Application and filing fee of Avalon Energy Services LLC for approval to supply natural gas services to the public in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania as a Broker/Marketer and Aggregator.

Pursuant to the Commission’s Final Order entered July 16, 1999 at
M-00991249F0002, notice of filing of this Application must be published in newspapers of general circulation covering each county in which you intend to provide service.


We note you have published in all six newspapers as required to provide gas services throughout Pennsylvania. 

Please file with us the Certification of Publication, along with a photostatic copy of the notice to complete the notice requirements.


Should you have any questions pertaining to your application, please contact our Bureau of Technical Utility Services at 717-783-5242.
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Sincerely,








Rosemary Chiavetta

Secretary
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